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Notice of Ordinary General Meeting  
 

Tuesday 17th November 2020 
 commencing at 7pm 

Newport Community Centre 
 

 AGENDA 
 

 

1. Welcome to all members and guests 

2. Apologies 

3. Presentation by Eva Havenstein, Executive Manager Capital Projects (NBC) re 
Newport to Avalon Shared Path & Cycleway 

4. Minutes of previous Meeting held  20th October 2020 

5. Treasurer’s Report 

6. Correspondence & Matters arising   

6    Items for discussion: 

� 349 Barrenjoey Rd (Sthn Corner Barrenjoey & Robertson) 

� Newport Planning Applications 

� Eat Play Stay – Robertson Rd closure outcome/feedback 

� Fresh Produce Market – success?? 

� Traffic Changes Crossing Gladstone St Newport 

� Newport Survey 

� NBC Reference Group updates as applicable  

� General Newport maintenance  

� Other NBC matters, including projects open for comment, (refer web site links)  

� General Business   
 

  

Next meeting will be our AGM on the 15th December 2020 and will be followed by a 
few drinks and nibbles supplied by the NRA. (Due to Covid there will be no normal 
Xmas function). There will be no business meeting following the AGM. 
 
The next meeting will not be until 16th February 2021   


